
Guided below is a basic succession for rising
senior presidents. Feel free to change it up to

fit your needs and schedule.

- end of junior year -
decide on who your successor will be. you can do this by holding
a vote and asking candidates to speak on how they can be a good

president.

- summer before senior year -
teach them the basics of being a president. Maybe even help

them coordinate a dream as a president!

- fall semester of senior year -
Give them more responsibility! Let DreamCatchers know who

your successor is. Start letting them coordinate events and
fundraisers by themselves with assistance from you and talk to

current club members on what they want to see from a president

- spring semester of senior year -
Continue to do what they did in fall. If you haven't yet, make sure

to hold elections for other leadership members (i.e. vice
president, secretary) if they are graduating. Now let the new

president run the monthly meetings and encourage interaction
between the rest of the board and the president!

Succession Plan


